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Sister City News

Celebrate Cultural Connections  
September 24, 2023

The Sedona Sister Cities 
Association is set to host its 
ant ic ipated 2nd Annua l 
Membership Brunch at the 
Mary D. Fisher Theatre on 
September 24, from 10:30 AM 
to 12:30 PM. Promising a 
delightful blend of cultures, 
t h e e v e n t w i l l s h i n e a 
spotlight on two prospective 
S is ter C i t ies : C anmore, 
Canada, and Blessington, 
Ireland. 

The occasion will be more 
than just a brunch – it will be 
a vibrant celebration of 
cultural diversity, fostering 
international friendships and 
collaborations. Attendees can 
expect a feast for the senses, 
with an array of Canadian 
breakfast delicacies and the 
soothing aroma of Ir ish 
Coffee filling the air. 

Adding a musical touch to the 
event, the Gaelic Dogs will 
take the stage, infusing the 
a t m o s p h e r e w i t h t h e 
melodies and spirit of Irish 
traditions. Their performance 
is sure to transport attendees 
to the lively pubs of Ireland. 

The Association has arranged 
for special Zoom reports from 
prominent figures in Canmore 
and Blessington. Mayor Sean 
Krausert of Canmore will 
provide insights into the 
p o t e n t i a l p a r t n e r s h i p 
b e t w e e n S e d o n a a n d 
Canmore, Canada, while Dr. 
Ray Power, a leader in 
Blessington, Ireland, will 
share his thoughts on a 
cultural exchange between 
the two communities. 

This unique event isn't one to 
be missed, as it promises to 
create lasting memories and 
c o n n e c t i o n s t h a t s p a n 
borders. Event tickets are 
available for $40 and can be 
secured through the official 
S e d o n a S i s t e r C i t i e s 
A s s o c i a t i o n w e b s i t e a t 
<sedonas is terc i t ies .org/
brunch-registration>-.  

All proceeds from the event 
w i l l c o n t r i b u t e t o t h e 
Association's ongoing efforts 
to foster understanding, 
friendship, and collaboration 
between Sedona and its 
international counterparts. 

Journey to Banff & 
Canmore 

Join us, along with your friends 
from the Sedona International Film 
Festival and Sedona Sister Cities 
Association, on a captivating 
journey to Canmore and Banff, 
Canada from November 1st to 6th. 
We plan to attend the Banff Centre 
Mountain Film Festival and to 
e x p l o r e t h e e n c h a n t i n g 
surroundings of Canmore with our 
Sister City friends.  For more 
information contact:  

<sedonasistercities@gmail.com> .
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